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TOWN/VILLAGE OF HARRISON
ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT

NOTICE OF SANITARY SEWER REPAIRS

You may see work crews in your neighborhood.

We are underway with two separate sanitary sewer main rehabilitation contracts which is largely
funded through grants the Town has received.

Crews from two different companies are performing repairs and enhancements to our sewer
system, town-wide, and work will be ongoing through next year.

Most of the work locations will be within the roadways, but some may also be through
easements on properties.

Work at any one location is expected to last about a week.

Thank you for your cooperation as we improve our sewer system.

Dated: September 29, 2023




